
 

King Eider Class 

Maths 

We will be looking at counting using our times tables, reading and writing two digit and/or 

three digit numbers,  estimating, ordering and adding multiples of 10 and/or  100. 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

                                Welcome back to the Autumn term! This term our topic is Space, 

where we will be looking at: The Solar System, The Sun and Moon, Journeys to the 

Moon and into Space and much more. 

P.E 

P.E will continue to be on a Tuesday p.m with Topscore, although Swimming will 

continue this term on a Friday; it will be for the year 3 children, and the year 2 

children will be joining with Reception and Year 1 for an infant P.E. session. 

 

Reading 

Please ensure children bring their reading books and orange reading records into 

school every day, once an adult has signed that a book has been finished then it can 

be changed for a book within that level. The books will still be changed up to 2 times a 

week to ensure comprehension and confidence with reading within that level. 

 

Rewards 

In King Eider Class this term every child has a stars reward booklet, these are being used 

to motivate the children to achieve their best and they can earn a star sticker if they 

complete a good amount of work which is neat, well presented and good quality. The 

children throughout school we also receive merits instead of team points for rewards. 

 

Behaviour 

We are using a sad and happy face system, where all children that are on the happy face 

on Friday will take part in a special chosen activity as a class. 

 

Literacy 

This term we will be looking at the story 'The owl who was afraid of the dark' and we will 

be writing a story based on this. We will also be moving on, still linking with this story, to 

look at nocturnal animals and writing a report on the animals. We will also be looking at 

some space poetry. We will also be trying our best to do lots of work outside, so if you 

would like to bring some wellies and a waterproof coat in to keep at school then that 

would be great! 

 

Miss Kirkby 


